
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

versus

TRI-COUNTY ELECTRIC MEMBERSHIP
CORPORATION

CASE NO. 8371

O R D E R

On November 9, 1981, the Commission received a letter
from Paul T. Lee, General Manager, Tri-County Electric Member-

ship Corporation ("Tri-County" ), summarizing action taken by

Tri-County in resolving the complaints of Richard A. Chapman,

Charles E. Hale and F. A. Stark, and accepting responsibility

for not providing a written report to the Commission.

The Commission, having considered the matter and heing

advi.sed, is of the opinion and finds that the complaints have

been satisfied as discussed in the written response of Tri-

County, and t'e case should be dismissed.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED That this case be and it hereby

is dismissed and the hearing scheduled November 18, 1981, at

1:00 p.m., Eastern Standard Time, be and it hereby is cancelled.

Done at Frankfort, Kentucky, this 13th day of November,

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

ATTEST:

Secretary
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